

ҚАЗАҚСТАН РЕСПУБЛИКАСЫНЫҢ ЕЛШІСІ

Токно қаласы

AMBASSADOR OF THE REPUBLIC OF KAZAKHSTAN

Tokyo

December 7, 2011

Dear Mr. Tsuchiya,

First of all, let me once again to express my personal gratitude to all members of JAS' family for their superb and professional assistance and support to diplomatic flights of the Republic of Kazakhstan.

And it was my pleasure to know that all difficulties were resolved and bonds of trust and confidence between our Embassy and JAS Corporation were restored.

In this regard, I sincerely hope for the further development of fruitful and mutually beneficial partnership between JAS and our Embassy, especially in 2012.

Taking this opportunity, please convey my sincere greetings to all JAS' staff on the occasion of the forthcoming holidays.

With all best regards,

Akylbek KAMALDINOV

Mr. Tomoshiya TSUCHIYA CEO & President of JAS Corporation 4F Kuko Shisetsu Dai 2 Sogo Building, 1-7-1 Haneda Kuko, Ota-ku, Tokyo